
Cornwall’s population is growing and it is also ageing faster than the UK 
average. There is growing evidence of a significant supply gap in Cornwall 
of around 3,800 units of Extra Care by 2050.

Extra Care (also known as assisted living) offers housing for people who 
are generally aged 55 and over. It gives you the opportunity to live in a 
home of your own with 24/7 on-site care and support on hand if and when 
you need it.

The Council is looking at ways to increase the number of extra care 
schemes across Cornwall and one of the locations being considered is the 
Laity House site in Liskeard.

Come along to the drop-in sessions where members of the teamworking on 
the project will be on hand to talk to you about the proposals and answer 
any questions you may have.

If you cannot attend the event, you can find out more information about 
extra care housing in Cornwall at www.cornwall.gov.uk/extracare or you 
can send any questions you may have to sarah.keast@cornwall.gov.uk

Date: 	 Tuesday 22nd October 2024
Time: 	 3.30pm to 7.00pm
Venue:	 Liskeard Public Hall (Emily Hobhouse Room) 3/5 West Street

Public drop-in event for Liskeard


